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From April 26 to 28, Jeong-hye Yeom, the European director of Youth and Students for Peace 
(YSP), visited Ukraine. 

During her visit, Jeong-hye experienced many things. In addition to attending a Sunday service 
for Second Generation and adults, she visited the Kiev witnessing center, the family center, the 
New Hope Farm, and other sites. 

It was an intense but a pleasant and productive time.


